
Cedric M. Bright, MD, FACP 

 

 
 
Dr. Cedric Bright, physician and patient advocate, is Assistant Dean for Admissions, 

Director of Special Programs and Associate Professor of Medicine in the Department of 

Medical Education at the UNC School of Medicine, and served as the 112th President of 

the National Medical Association from 2011 to 2012. He was previously Associate Clinical 

Professor of Internal Medicine and Community and Family Medicine at Duke University 

and a staff physician at the VA Medical Center in Durham. Dr. Bright also served on the 

North Carolina Medical Society Patient Safety Taskforce; chaired the board of directors at 

the Lincoln Community Health Center; has spoken about health disparities before the 

Congressional Black Caucus; was a medical ambassador to Ghana; and has served as a 

mentor for the Student National Medical Association. He is a dedicated leader in delivering 

patient equity through broader access, and is a staunch proponent of healthcare reform.  


